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Melanie Coghlan

From:
Sent: Sunday 12 April 2020 21:45
To: Notify; Sheila McKevitt
Cc:   

Subject: line listing

Hi  Sheila, 
 
 
Please find attached updated line listing , we have received some residents swab results from the swabs sent on the 
11th April and also some staff results updated. 
We have residents to be swabbed when swabs will be available, hopefully early next week . 
We had  residents that passed away today,  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 




